
PRODUCT SAFETY RECALL
Teenage Mutant Ninja Turtles Boys’ Zapper Pyjamas 

sizes 4 – 8
Sold in Target stores in Western Australia  

between March 2013 and April 2013
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See www.recalls.gov.au for
Australian Product Recall Information

	 Defect	� The mandatory standard for children’s sleepwear 
requires the affected garments to have a fire danger 
warning label attached to the collar. This label may be 
in the incorrect location in these pyjamas.

	 Hazard	� Absence of the labelling could result in consumers 
not being aware of the fire danger.

	 What to do	� If the garment does not have the fire danger warning 
label in the collar, Target Australia recommends that 
customers cease using this product immediately and 
return it to any Target store for a full refund.

	Contact Details	�  For further information or inquiries, customers can 
contact Target’s Customer Relations Department  
Toll Free on 1800 814 788 (Mon-Fri, 9am-5pm).




